
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
HIGH COURT OF AUSTRALIA

Question No. 18

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010:

What is the current valuation of the High Court building?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The net fair value of the building is $175,563,838.


